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NOTICE OF SUSPENSION  

OF THE PUBLIC SCOPING 
 

 

Please be advised that the Public Scoping for the proposed 600 MW LNG 

Combined Cycle Power Plant Project of Converge Power Generation 

Corporation scheduled on 04 May 2022 (Wednesday) 9:00 AM to be held at 

the Barangay Hall of Barangay Poblacion, Lapu-Lapu City is hereby suspended 

until further notice. The request was made by CEST Inc., the technical service 

provider of Converge Power Generation Corporation, in a letter dated 27 April 

2022. 
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